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 ADDENDUM NO. 2  
 

 
TO: 
  

All Plan Holders and Prospective Bidders 

FROM: 
 

City of Capitola Public Works 

DATE: 
 

June 13, 2023 

RE: 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
CAPITOLA WHARF RESILIENCY AND PUBLIC ACCESS IMPROVEMENT PROJECT – 
PHASE 2 
 

  
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

City of Capitola, California 
 
This Addendum shall be considered as a part of the bid documents for the subject project as though it 
had been issued at the same time and shall be incorporated integrally therewith. Where provisions of 
the following supplementary data differ from those of the original documents, this Addendum shall 
govern and take precedence. 
 
Contractors are hereby notified that they shall make any necessary adjustments in their proposals on 
account of this Addendum. It will be construed that each proposal is submitted with full knowledge of all 
modifications and supplemental data specified herein. 
 
Receipt of this Addendum must be acknowledged on the Addendum Acknowledgement form. Signature 
on said Bid Form indicates acknowledgement of receipt of Addendum No. 2, and that said Addendum 
No. 2 was properly evaluated in bidder’s proposal. Any proposal not in compliance with this requirement 
may be rejected. 
 
Jessika Kahn, Public Works Director 
 

The following is hereby added and/or amended:  
 
Addendum No. 2 – The attached table with questions 1-24 has been provided to answer 
all the questions that have been received.  
 



See Q/A #18 below




